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CARPER BUILDING
ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

May 4, 1950

Mr, Richard Spurrier
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commbssion
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Sir;

This letter is in regard to location in the NWi NEZ of
section 6, Township 18South, Range 34 East, being a projected west
extension to the Vacuum Field., We had made the location 330' from
the north line and 1980' from the east line of the section, assuming
that it was a field or extension well, and not a wildcat well,
Realizing that the location probably was not officially included in
the Vacuum Field, I thought it best to contact you before we went any
further with our operations., We deem it extremely desirable to be
able to drill this well only 330' from the north line as we are
trying for an extension to a known reservoir and have geological
reason to stay as far north as poscible,

As a result of our telephone conversation of May 3rd, we
are proceeding with the well and herewith plead with the Commission,
through you as the Secretary, to authorize said location,

With best personal regards,

Yours, truly,
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